
This extreme bill does not support the law abiding citizens of Oregon. 
It criminalizes owners of firearms by preventing them to exercise their 2nd amendment rights. 
 
As a long time tax paying constituent, I am extremely disappointed by the actions of the legislature in 
allocating so many resources against something that does not reduce crime, fix the PERS problem, or 
allocate funds to our schools. 
 
Preventing CHL holders from exercising the rights they paid for? We are willing to accept increased fees, 
but not with reduced rights. And note that CHL holders account for .007 of crimes in Oregon. 
 
Do not pass more laws. Enforce current State and most importantly Federal laws to make change for the 
better 
 
--  
Thanks, 
 
TC Tolboe 
503-708-9789 
 


